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LAND TRUST
March 15, 2018

Jacqueline Onciano, RMA Chief of Planning

Monterey County Resource Management Agency

1441 Schilling Place
Salinas, CA 93901

RE: PLN 150805, Combined Development Permit Application (APN 416-011-007)

Dear Ms. Onciano,
In follow up to the Planning Commission meeting on February 28, 2018, Big Sur Land Trust
respectfully requests a continuance to a date uncertain, up to twelve months, to further address

questions raised during the staff presentation and Planning Commission’s discussion on the
above referenced project.

If you have any questions or need any further information at this time, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Rich Hamilton

Chief Operating Officer

cc: Liz Gonzales, Associate Planner
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